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Schulte special counsel Chaim Stern
quoted in Tax Notes
Jul 17, 2023, 12:00 AM

Schulte Roth & Zabel special counsel Chaim Stern was featured in Tax

Notes, discussing the Treasury and the IRS’s proposed regulations on

direct pay and transferability of renewable energy credits. In the article,

“Required Summer Reading From the IRS: Transfer and Elective Payment

Rules, Part 2,” Chaim examines the proposed regulations, explaining to

reporter Marie Sapirie several questions arising from them and pointing

out where clarification is needed.

According to Chaim, it is not clear that Congress intended for the

limitations of sections 38 and 469 to be applicable to purchasers of

credits under section 6418. He noted that applying such limitations will

have the effect of significantly reducing the population of credit

purchasers, which, in turn, will increase the discount associated with

credit transfers and reduce the supply of financing for renewable energy

projects. Chaim also identified uncertainties regarding the application of

the credit recapture rules, and suggested clarifications.

Read the article here.

https://www.srz.com/en/news_and_insights
https://bit.ly/3pOQNAx
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